will also be a giant picture of Pudsey Bear
in the school reception (by the library) on
which coins can be placed- so please send in
any spare change that you have lying around
at home. All money raised will go to the
Children in Need charity.
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Tag Rugby
Rugby World Cup fever has hit Isaac Newton Dear Parents/Carer
over the last few weeks!! Children in Year 6 I hope you have all had a restful break and
competed in a Rugby Inter house it’s wonderful to see all of the children back
competition, with each child taking part to at school with so much energy and
represent their house. Some great play, enthusiasm for the next term! Usually I send
passing and movement with the ball led to a out a newsletter every two weeks but we
fun afternoon for all. They braved the have some important things going on in
weather and had a fantastic time improving school which I’d like to make you aware of
with every game. The overall winners were this week. 1 will still send out a full
Saunders House!! Well done Year 6, it was newsletter next Friday!
brlll.lant to see you enjoying rugby and really Chris Heathcote
getting stuck in!!

[fodeathcts

Headteacher

Santa’s Grotto

Our school Christmas Fayre will take place
on Wednesday 11™ December, from 3.30pm
-5.00pm in the school hall.

This year there will
be a Santa’s Grotto
taking place,

School Term Dates:

Term 1 4 Sept - 18 Oct October

L in need however we only
om) Break | have a  limited
Term 2 29 Oct - 19 Dec Christmas number of tickets
)pm) Break due to time
Term 3 6 Jan - 13 Feb February constraints. Tickets
Break are now available from the school office on

ol Hall) Term 4 24 Feb —2 Apr Easter a first-come-first-served-basis.

Break

110 Term 5 20 Apr - 22 May May Unfortunately your child will not be able to
Break visit Santa’s Grotto unless they have a

Term 6 1 Jun -21 Jul Summer ticket. The tickets are available in timed
Holiday slots and you will need to choose a slot




